
SPS postgraduate students Orientation 

The S.P.S postgraduate students Orientation was on Thursday 11th September, 2014 at 11am, at 

the School of Physical Sciences Boardroom. In attendance were all  Dean S.P.S, Chairman of 

Chemistry, Geology, Physics and Meteorology Dept and other S.P.S staff 
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